
I hope you’re still enjoying your time 
at home and all your home learning. 
We love seeing all your photos and 
videos. I am at school more now, but 
still working some days from home. In 
my spare time I am still running and 
can now jog for 20 minutes. My car 
broke last week so I am walking to 
and from school and having to shop at 
the Tettenhall Co op, Baked and the 
fruit and vegetable shop. Hopefully we 
will have it fixed or get a new one 
soon as I want to get a Macdonalds. I 
wish we could spend one day all 
together again in Nursery to say a 
proper goodbye but I know you are all 
safe with your family.  

Lots of love, Miss Swann x x  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even more photos of your amazing home learning! We love it! 

I’m sitting here thinking about the strange 
times we are all going through at the 
moment such as not being able to go to 
places without queuing, celebrating my 
son’s 18th birthday where family greeted 
him with gifts and well wishes though the 
garden fence from the field and even my 
other son becoming the new hairdresser/
barber so we can at least have a trim. I’m 
even looking though a holiday brochure 
with hope that one day soon I can still 
enjoy a family holiday. All this to one side, I 
know one message I would like to say is 
that I have many wonderful memories of the 
time we spent 
together and 
will never forget 
them.  

 

Stay safe, lots 
of love    

Mrs Elcock x  

 

Woodthorne News!  

Nursery 

Monday 15th June 

Hi Everyone - half way through June and what a change of weather we have had, hopefully we shall see the sun 
again soon. We have started seeing more children in school this week and while it is 

lovely having the older ones back, we still really miss Nursery. 
Happy birthday to Parker who has turned 4! 

Please get in touch by email once a week—we love reading your messages and seeing 
your photos 

Wt.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk       01902 558544 

Thank you for all your photos of your home learning over the past two weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is some of the home learning for ‘We’re 
Going On A Bear Hunt’ 

Hello everyone! I hope you are all well. I’ve been very busy 
doing some learning on my laptop at home just like you! Also I 
have been doing more cleaning, going on walks, baking cakes 
and helping my children with their home learning. It was my 
daughter’s birthday and we made lots of tasty goodies to eat. 
Hope to see you all soon, lots of love 

Mrs Sharma x x  


